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19/05/2025 
 

Green Power Car Project 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our exciting involvement in the Green Power Car project, we would like to 

give children the opportunity to drive the electric Goblin G2 car on the school 

playground under close adult supervision. 

This is a fantastic chance for them to experience the vehicle in a safe and controlled 

environment. All safety procedures will be followed, and children will be required to 

wear helmets and gloves during their time in the car. 

Please complete and return the permission slip below by Wednesday 21st May 2025 to 

let us know if you are happy for your child to take part. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 
 
Mr Howard 
 
Green Power Car Club Lead 
 

 

 

Green Power Car Driving – Permission Slip 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ 

 

☐ I give permission for my child to drive the electric Green Power car on the school 
playground under supervision. 
 
 
Signature: __________________________________________ 
 
Date: _______________________________________________ 
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